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From: Mauro Lenzi <lealab1@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 17, 2015 1:22 PM

To: Journal of Aquaculture Research and Development

Subject: Re: RE: Decision About continuing as Editorial Board member!

Dear Sushee, 

Thank you, I am very honored by your proposal. 

Yes, I gladly accept. 

I'll try to experiment with this task, and I hope to live up to 

Best regards, 

Mauro Lenzi 
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<editor.jard@omicsinc.com>: 

Dear Dr. Lenzi, 

Greetings!!! 

Hope you are doing great, 

We have a good news that  

We would like to promote you as our Editor in chief for the Journal of Aquaculture Research and Development,  

We would like to know your acceptance, 

So that we will update your profile in our Home page, 

  

hoping to hear positively soon from you. 

  

  

Regards, 

Sushee, 

Editorial assistant,  

Journal of Aquaculture research and Development. 

  


